
CLASS OF 2021 YEARBOOK INFORMATION 
Dear Fifth grade parents, 

Thanks to those who sent in their individual student photos. It’s now time to send in your school-
event and activity pictures to be considered for the Class of 2021 Yearbook.  

Phase 2: Collecting activities photos until Friday, January 22, 2021 

All activities must be school related events or activities (no sports teams, scout events, private 
birthday parties, dance recitals, etc.). Examples of school related events or activities include: 

● Assemblies  ● Pantene Hair Cutting 

● Band, orchestra and chorus activities 
and/or concerts 

● Pick A Reading Partner (PARP) Activities 

● Back to school picnic ● PTA Organized Family Fun Events 

● Boo Party ● Red Ribbon Week 

● Boys Night ● Reflections 

● Class parties ● Remote Learning 2020 – Artwork; Band, 
Orchestra and/or Chorus photos; first days of 
school; general music related activities; 
Halloween; last days of school/teacher visits; Red 
Ribbon Week; scavenger hunts; Spirit Week; 
Teacher Appreciation; virtual class activities, 
celebrations and projects, etc. 

● Clubs/Organizations (in-school) ● Science Fair 

● Color Run ● Spelling Bee 

● Drama/school plays ● Spring Fling Dance 

● Field Day ● Student Council 

● Fine Dining ● Talent Show 

● Flag Day ● Terrific Kid 

● Flat Stanley ● Recognition “Dress Up” Days (ie –Black and 
Orange for Halloween, Blue for Autism 
Awareness, Pink for Breast Cancer Awareness, 
etc.) 

● Girls Night ● Valentines Dance 

● Harlem Wizards ● 100 Days of School Photos 



● Kindergarten Capers and Kindergarten 
Orientation 

● Other PTA Events (Book Fairs, Holiday Boutique, 
Mother’s Father’s Day Boutique, and more) 

The best pictures are those with 3-5 children. However, we welcome photos with groups of any size. 
As a reminder, please find on the reverse side how to submit and label photos online. CORRECT 
LABELING OF THE PHOTOS IS VERY IMPORTANT!  

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me at ebyearbook2021@gmail.com or 
516.241.0700.  

Thank you, 
Heather Dall’Aste 

SEE BELOW INSTRUCTIONS AND SCREENSHOTS ON HOW TO SUBMIT PHOTOS  
ONLINE FROM YOUR COMPUTER OR PHONE!  

***BEFORE YOU BEGIN, PLEASE HELP US BY CHANGING YOUR PHOTO 
FILE NAME(S) TO THE FOLLOWING FORMAT: INDIVIDUAL PHOTOS: BRADY – GRADE K or GROUP PHOTOS: 
FIELD DAY – GRADE 3*** 

1. Go to https://images.schoolannualonline.com/login 
2. If it does not automatically log you into the site, enter user ID: 415823954 

  

3. Browse your computer to select the photo(s) you wish to upload. Individual student photos should be in JPEG 
format only.   

  

4. Provide your contact information (email, first name, last name) and enter information about the photo (see 
below text box for image and description labeling information). 

USER ID is always: 415823954 

OPTIONS IF YOUR PHOTOS ARE PRINTED (TO 
MAKE THEM UPLOADABLE) 

1. Scan with home scanner 

2. Visit CVS or Walgreens to scan 

        

***VERY IMPORTANT*** 

FOR THE IMAGE INFORMATION  
USE YOUR CHILD’S FIRST NAME  

& LAST NAME  
 

FOR THE DESCRIPTION  
NEEDS TO BE EVENT, GRADE,  

NAME OF KID(S) IN PHOTO 
FOR EXAMPLE 

FOR INDIVIDUAL PHOTOS 
1st GRADE, TOM BRADY 
FOR GROUP PHOTOS 

mailto:ebyearbook2021@gmail.com
https://images.schoolannualonline.com/login


 

5. Check off “agree to terms” before submitting and click “upload chosen images” to submit photo(s). Once 
submitted, you will receive an email confirming the number of photos you have uploaded.   


